
CSD / NMRA Model Railroad Open House Saturdays 

Hours:  10 am –3 pm 

Let’s Celebrate November National Model Railroad Month and help us celebrate by sharing your 
layout in November 2024.  We need your help for this to succeed. 

Is your layout under construction with benchwork and a little track?  Okay! 

Is your layout fully scenicked?  Great! 

It doesn’t matter if you can run a train or not on your layout.  Let’s celebrate by sharing your 
layout for National Model Railroad Month. 

If you live in the Carolina Southern Division, we have a weekend reserved for you and your 
layout!  See the dates below and please consider opening your layout for others to stop by and 
see what you’ve accomplished and your future plans for your layout.  Talk to others so they can 
learn from your ideas for their own layout and maybe next year they will open their layout for 
you to see. 

Let’s share the World’s Greatest Hobby! 

 
The dates and locations are listed below: 

November 2, 10 am –3 pm  (Southwest) Gaston County/West CLT area 

 

November 9,  10 am –3 pm (South) Waxhaw/York area 

 

November 16,  10 am –3 pm (Northwest) Hickory/Statesville 

 

November 23,  10 am –3 pm (North) 

 

If you would like to celebrate National Model Railroad month with our Carolina Southern 

Division members, and share your layout on one of the dates above, please contact: 

Dave Thrams at Paymaster@carolinasouthern.org (704) 747-6823 

Alan Hardee at Assistsuper@carolinasouthern.org (704) 689-3867 
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